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057 O  — 2025 Mr. Tonis Saar

Secretary General
Ministry of Justice and Digital Affairs
Republic of Estonia

Dear Mr. Saar,

First of all, please accept the assurances of my highest consideration and let me underline
the importance of developing relations between our countries in the field of justice.

| would like to note that consistent measures are currently being taken to improve the
notary system in our country and therefore advanced international practices are being
explored in this area. Our analysis shows that one of the leading notary systems in Europe
is operated in Estonia.

In this regard, and guided by the Memorandum of Understanding on Cooperation signed
between the Ministry of Justice of Azerbaijan and the Ministry of Justice and Digital Affairs
of Estonia in 2021, we kindly ask you to assist our delegation in familiarization with the
Estonian experience related to the selection, appointment, and professional development
of notaries, as well as with the digitalization reforms in this area and functioning of notary
offices in your country.

Please note that all expenses related to the visit will be covered by the Azerbaijani side.

Details regarding the visit can be discussed by the departments responsible for
international cooperation within our ministries.

It should also be noted that a workshop dedicated to notarial activities will be held in
Tallinn on 13-14 March this year, organized by TalTech University and featuring the
participation of foreign experts and the participation of the Azerbaijani delegation has
already been planned.

To conclude, | would like to thank you once again for your understanding and cooperation.
Yours sincerely,

Abiddin H ov

Deputy Minister



